
 

 

DECLARACION DE TRADUCCION 

Estamos trabajando diligentemente para traducir nuestros documentos al español. Por 

favor comuníquese con la escuela de su hijo para aclaración. Si todavía necesitas 

aclaración, por favor comuníquese con Martita Mirsberger al (262) 560-8306 ext 8343. 

NONDISCRIMINATION 

The Oconomowoc Area School District provides assurance that no students, employees or 

applicants are discriminated against because of sex, race, color, religion, national origin, 

ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, mental, 

emotional, or learning disability. 

 

 

OASD FAMILY UPDATES FOR THURSDAY, MAY 21 
Visit our new online Virtual Learning Hub at www.oasd.org/VirtualLearning for information, assistance, and virtual 

learning resources. 

Important Upcoming District & School Dates 
 Friday, May 22: No Virtual Learning (teacher planning day for the following week) 

 Monday, May 25: No School for Memorial Day 

 May 26 - June 10:   The current remote instruction and assignments will be changing after Memorial Day. 

Schools will utilize May 26-June 10 to provide some new and fun remote learning opportunities, help students 

wrap up their work, and host some of the traditional end-of-year activities virtually. The specific dates for 

students to finish and submit work or for enrichment activities may be different at each school. Please reference 

the specific details shared by your school for more information and reach out to your school with questions.   

 Monday, June 1: No Virtual Learning (teacher planning day) 

 Friday, June 5: Last Day of School for All 4K Students 

 Wednesday, June 10: Last Day of School for 5K-12th Grade 

 

Remote Learning Family Survey 

Together, we have been through many new experiences, successes, and challenges over the past two months 

of remote learning.   As we continue our planning for an unclear future, we are seeking feedback regarding 

your child’s and your family’s experience over the past few months.  As a result, we are asking you to 

complete a short survey (approximately 5 minutes) about your family's remote learning experience.  Your 

feedback will help us evaluate current practices and better prepare for future remote learning opportunities. 

Please complete the survey separately for each of your students. Once you submit the survey for your first 

student, simply click the link again and complete it for your other student(s). The survey will remain open 

through May 26. 
 

Click this link to access the online survey 

 

Food Service Schedule Next Week 

All OASD families in need, who have at least one student enrolled in an OASD school, will now be able to pick up a full 

week of breakfast and lunch “Grab and Go” meals for their students at Oconomowoc High School East Campus.  Families 

do not need to be using the free and reduced lunch program to pick up these meals. 

 

REMINDERS 

NEW UPDATES 

http://www.oasd.org/VirtualLearning
https://www.research.net/r/OASDRemoteFam
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The next pick up dates and times are as follow: 

 Thursday, May 21:  4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 

 Friday, May 22:  8:00 – 10:00 a.m. 

 Memorial Day Weekend:  No Meal Pick Up May 24 and 25 

 Sunday, May 31: 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 

 Monday, June 1:  8:00 – 10:00 a.m. or 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 

 

This program will continue as long as the OASD is closed and it will allow families an easy food pick-up plan.  District 

social workers will be on hand to help families through this process.  If you do not have a vehicle, please contact your 

school social worker for delivery arrangements. 

 

OASD Social Workers: 

Erica Lannan (Oconomowoc High School): 262-560-3128 or LannanE@oasd.org    

Nicole Mara (NHI): 262-569-4953 or MaraN@oasd.org 

Jessie Mueller (SLI): 262-560-4300 ext. 4313 or MuellerJe@oasd.org 

Jordyn Ginsberg (GRN and MDV): 262-560-8108 or GinsbergJ@oasd.org 

Erin Lee (IXO and PKL): 262-560-8234 or LeeE@oasd.org 

Katherine Konle (Summit): 262-560-8310 or KonleK@oasd.org 

OASD Technology Resources Website 
If you are having technology trouble, or have questions about some of the common tools we’re using for virtual learning, 

visit the Technology Team’s new resources site.  Click this link to reach the Technology Resources site 

 

Charter Communications is offering internet to those in need by calling 1-844-8395.  You can also visit their website for 

more information. 

 

If you need help accessing technology resources or need support for your device, please contact our Technology Team at 

262-560-2126 or helpdesk@oasd.org. 

 

 

 

Shine on and be well! 

Roger J. Rindo 

Ed.D., Superintendent 
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